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We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
Board of Education, would like to recognize Dan
Calhoun as an outstanding member of the district’s
educational team.  Dan has been with the district
since 1972 and currently serves as a math teacher 
at Homer Middle School. 
 
Dan is truly dedicated to education; demonstrating
commitment, excellence, and positive involvement
towards education.  Mr. Calhoun makes learning
special.  He makes every effort to accommodate the
needs of his students through creative and caring
instruction. 
 
Dan Calhoun is an exceptional educator and his “bits
of wisdom” are often sought after by his educational
peers.   Mr. Calhoun, thank you for your outstanding 
contribution to education and to the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District. 
  
 


